

NEWSLETTER

October 16 th - 21st

Re-Enrollment 2024-2025 **School Year**

Re-enrollment for next school year has opened now. Please click on the link below if you haven't done so already. If you need help, bring your device to the school office and we can help. Please see Darin for any outstanding balances also to guarantee re enrollment.

Link: enrollment

Tips to stay Healthy with the changing seasons

- 1. Make hand washing a regular part of your routine
- 2. Get plenty of rest and exercise
- 3. Drinking plenty of water can increase healthy living during these transitions of the various weather conditions.
- 4. Dressing for the weather can help prevent illnesses.

Parent Teacher Conferences

Conferences took place prior to fall break on Oct. 4th & 5th. If you were unable to attend your virtual conference or in person conference and need to connect with your child(s)' teacher, please reach out to them to set up a time to meet.

Thank you to all of you who attended. We always enjoy sharing your student's success with you

Message from Dowling HS for our 8th Grade Families

We hope that you and your students are having a great school year! We are writing to update you on important dates that are coming up at Dowling Catholic. Each year the Admissions Office shares the value of a Catholic high school education with all the Parochial school students. Our 8th grade visits are in full swing and we are also preparing for our Annual Open House. Our Open House will be held on Sunday, November 5 and if you have time – please stop by!

The next big event for your 8th graders will be the Incoming Freshman Placement Test. We are doing this a little differently this year. All accepted 8th graders will take the DCHS Placement Test from 8:30 am to 12:30 pm AT Dowling Catholic on their designated date. Your school will be assigned a test date of either Saturday, January 6th or Saturday, January 13th. The assigned dates are listed below. We have communicated this with parents through a postcard and will send more details in early December. We appreciate the help you and your teachers provide. Freshman Registration will be held on Saturday, February 3, 2024.

It is a busy and exciting time in our office and we appreciate all of the support you continue to give DCHS!

IMPORTANT UPCOMING DATES FOR THE 2023 -2024 SCHOOL YEAR:

Dowling Catholic Open House (Families and students of all ages are welcome)

Sunday, November 5, 2023

11:00 am - 2:00 pm

Incoming Freshman Placement Test (8th graders only) This test does not determine admission, but is used to identify the level of classes that will allow the student to be successful in high school

8:30 am - 12:30 pm AT Dowling Catholic Saturday, January 6th, 2024 **Christ the King**

Holy Family

Holy Trinity Sacred Heart

St. Anthony St. Augustin

Upcoming Events at Holy Family

Oct. 16th NO School

Teachers will be participating in Professional Development

Oct. 17th Classes Resume

October 18th Chrysalis

Chrysalis is an organization for our MS girls offered on Wednesday's from 3:30 - 4:30 om

Oct. 20th - \$1 Jeans Day
Picture Retakes

Oct. 21st - Barn Bash

For specific information on Barn Bash, please visit the foundation website. https://www.hfcsfoundation.org/

Oct. 24th Leadership Council Committee Mtg. 6 pm - Library

Oct. 25th Chrysalis - 3:30 - 4:30 pm

Oct. 31st Halloween Parties

visit us on our Facebook page https://www.facebook.com/holyfamilycatholicschooldsm



"Move forward. Good things are up ahead."